
 
 

 

 
August 2017 
 

Dear Parents,  

As the Academy of Our Lady of Grace’s doors closed for summer vacation, “Operation Summer” fell right into place.  

Students who registered for the AOLG’s Math and Summer Fun Programs displayed their enthusiasm in gaining new 

insights while learning and having fun at the same time.   

What may be the dream of an AOLG student?  Eight graders will soon find that dream to be true in not having to carry 

their new and heavy social studies books in their backpacks any longer.  Chromebooks have been purchased and their 

books and lessons will be digitally accessed.  AOLG continuously aims to upgrade its technology standards especially in 

providing current trends in learning.   

Very truly yours, 

 

 
 

Mrs. Filomena D'Amico 


